
UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH 

PITTSBURGH , PENNSYLVANIA 15213 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

8 January 1971 

Dear Mr Crabtree, 

Extreme thanks for your letter and especially 

for the big packet of reprints, featuring the 

hard-to-get TEBIWA papers. I sure hope we'll 

have the opportunity to get together--here in 

Pittsburgh (you might be interested in seeing 

Dragoo' s 11 pebble-too1'' stuff at the same time), 

and certainly if all goes well, in Yugoslavia 

(where the swimming is extremely fine). 

Best regards, 

sincerely, 

i/Jtt/1/P 
Alan McPherron 

\.N 
I 

...t 
p 


